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Dear DAISY Participant, 

We received the 2015 DAISY survey that you returned to us- thank you!  
 
You indicated an interest in coming in for a clinic visit to check your current autoantibody status. 
We’d love to find an appointment that works best for you, either at the Barbara Davis Center or 
at one of our satellite clinics located around the Denver Metro area.  
 
CALL 303-724-7622  
E-MAIL Parker.Smith@ucdenver.edu  
 
The DAISY study can provide a reimbursement of $50 for this re-engagement visit until the end of 
August 2016!  
 
 
 

mailto:Parker.Smith@ucdenver.edu

